JPMOC Executive Meeting 
May 12, 2020 

The executive met via teleconference because of the pandemic.
Attended: Anne Marche ©, Peter Elliot Vice Chair, Linda Andrews® and George Parsons, Operations Manager
The notes from the last Executive meetings were accepted. These were distributed to board members yesterday.

George distributed the proposed agenda and the following subjects were discussed:

Business Arising
Action items were completed as applicable.

Krista Kohner (proposed new board member): Anne sent an email with her bio to board members. Over half have responded positively. A motion to accept her appointment will be on next week’s meeting agenda.

New Business
1. April Financials: adjustments are needed to the Breakfast Program and Food First. George has already contacted Gerard about this.
2. Fortis Donation $20,000: We need a commercial griddle and George is getting details for purchase. Approval is needed because it is over $500.
3. Breakfast Program Update: ~42 attended this week. All agreed that maintaining a consistent menu is important. Peter is acting as liaison between the teams and he’s also purchasing supplies.
4. Brunch Update: The time is the same as the Friday Soup Program 10:30-12:00.We will be adding soup, to be purchased from either Stella’s Kitchen or Bridges to Hope. George is making the arrangements. 
5. Seniors Hampers Projects: Both are going ahead this week. Linda and Peter will revise the full hamper content list as needed and send to George after this meeting.
6. Social Distancing: Team Leaders will need to enforce the rules as much as possible. The homemade mask delivery from Help Age Canada is expected this week, to be delivered as 50+50.
7. Other Issues
· The M&M gift cards are also expected this week. Distribution will probably happen by a volunteer picking up the meals from M&Ms, storing in the Centre’s freezer until needed, to be included with the Friday Program take-out meals &/or  in the hampers.

Next Executive Meeting: Prior to the regular board meeting May 19th

